
 

Notice of Rulemaking 
 
Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 25-15-201 et seq., notice is 
hereby given that the Arkansas State Board of Education and the 
Arkansas Department of Education are considering proposed 
revisions to the ADE Rules Governing Concurrent College and High 
School Credit for Students Who Have Completed the Eighth Grade.  
A public hearing will be held on August 2, 2012 at 1:00 p.m. in the 
ADE Auditorium; Four Capitol Mall, Little Rock, AR  72201.  The 
proposed revisions consist of the deletion of Section 5.0 (2011-2012 
Pilot Project) so that the provisions in that section can be added to 
Section 4.0 of the rules. Written comments should be mailed to the 
Office of General Counsel at Four Capitol Mall, Room 404-A, Little 
Rock, AR  72201; emailed to ADE.RulesComments@arkansas.gov; 
or submitted on line at 
http://arkansased.org/about/rules/pending.html.  Copies of the 
proposed rules may be obtained at the Arkansas Department of 
Education, Office of General Counsel, Four Capitol Mall, Room 404-
A, Little Rock, AR  72201 or by accessing the Department’s website 
at the address above. 
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